
Esteemed General Assembly Members,  

 

This letter confirms my support of the Fair School Funding Plan and encourages the General 

Assembly to pass the proposed legislation implementing the Fair School Funding Plan by the end 

of December. The Fair School Funding Plan bases state school funding on what students actually 

need to succeed. It treats all Ohio school districts and taxpayers fairly, based on capacity to pay. 

Together, we strive to ensure that Ohio’s children will have the quality educational opportunities 

they all deserve. Please support the adoption of this comprehensive plan that meets the needs 

of Ohio’s children, future workforce, economy, and communities in the years ahead. 

 
Sincerely,  
 


